From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 21 January 2020 17:42
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Bloomsbury CAAC

Please upload to 2019/6274/P

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

| flin]ELS]

From: Jo Hurford _

Sent: 21 January 2020 16:07

To: Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Bloomsbury CAAC

Dear Patrick,

Ive been asked to comment on 2019/6274/P by BCAAC. 31-37 Whitfield Street. On the Camden website |
cant find this application at all so cannot make a comment that way. 1have a printed version addressed to
the Charlotte Street CAAC with your name on it so I wonder if you would register the comment for me?
We are glad that the plant which was originally going to be installed on the roof has been changed to a
walled terrace. We feel that the proposed entrance way alteration will be an improvement on what is there
now.

I look forward to your help in this matter,

Regards,

Jo Hurford



